
Fans left in uproar after the new Manchester arena Co-op Live announces it is 
not ready to open its doors less than an hour before American Rapper A Boogie 
Wit Da Hoodie was set to play.  This was shortly followed by the announcement 
of the postponement of the Olivia Rodrigo concerts which were supposed to 
take place May 3rd and 4th.  This is now one of many events that have been 
postponed due to technical difficulties at the venue with many concerts 
changing arenas leaving some skeptical about the arena and worried if 
upcoming concerts will have the same fate as the previous ones. With the likes 
of Elbow, Eric Clapton, Peter Kay and Nicki Minaj set to perform throughout 
May, the pressure is on for the Co-op to get everything up and running again 
before even more heartache is caused for fans.  

It has not yet been announced that the concerts are cancelled so fans can still 
expect them to go ahead as normal for now however that can change at any 
moment, so it is recommended to keep an eye on the Co-op Live website and 
social media to stay up to date with any changes or accommodations that have 
been put in place by the venue. 


